
 
WACONIA, MN—TPK Golf has been selected as a winner of the 2015 Global Product & 
Service Consumer Choice Award for Quality Golf Gifts & Accessories in the USA by Corporate 
Vision Magazine.	  
The company’s Back Saver Wallet®, was named the “Best Men’s Accessory.” 	  
	  
The Back Saver Wallet® is the only wallet in the world with two US patents:  a Design patent, 
which shows what it is, and a Utility Patent, which describes how it functions.  The patent 
holder, Vlad Gribovsky said, “As a result of the patented construction, the Back Saver Wallet 
will hold as much as a bi-fold or tri-fold wallet and be 50-60% smaller in size.  
	  
“With the Back Saver Wallet®, bulky pockets are a thing of the past,” Gribovsky said. “As a thin 
wallet for men, it features a construction that eliminates bulge by folding flat, making it one of 
the best front pocket wallets out there.” 	  Gribovsky added “it is not necessary to buy an 
expensive European wallet to save yourself from sciatica, which can be caused by having an 
oversized wallet that can distort posture.” 	  
	  
“The Congress of State Chiropractic Associations has recommended our product as an ideal 
wallet to eliminate sciatica due to its thin design and function,” he said. 	  
	  
The Back Saver Wallet® is Made in the USA from full grain cowhide that is tanned in the USA. 
When buying from TPK Golf, buyers have a choice of 36 color wallets, and they can be 
customized with a variety of embossed logos and laser engraving.  Gribovsky noted that the 
company’s Military Back Saver Wallet® is cut from the same leather as each branches' combat 
boots and comes embossed with an official logo. 	  
	  
Corporate Vision indicated that the 2015 Global Products & Services Awards recognize those 
professionals whose dedication to innovation and moving their industry forward, while 
simultaneously providing the very best for their customers, has seen them take their rightful 
place at the vanguard of their industry. 	  
	  
“Across all four corners of the world, businesses and professionals are creating and 
implementing ground-breaking products and services,” said Jonathan Hicks, the awards 
coordinator. “With these awards, we honor those forward-thinking professionals who are making 
waves in their industry as well as providing stellar results for their clients.”	  
	  
Hicks added that all award winners were selected via a rigorous and comprehensive selection 
process carried out by our dedicated awards team. “We ensured that no stone was left unturned 
as we sought to recognize and reward those whose insight and expertise separate them from the 
pack and enable them to provide stellar results and service for their clients time and time again,” 
he said. 	  
	  
Corporate Vision Magazine was created by a highly experienced and passionate team of business 
experts, advisors and insiders to provide readers worldwide with a wealth of news, features and 
comment on the corporate issues of the day.	  
	  
Visit www.tpkgolf.com or www.backsaverwallet.com or call -800-433-4653 to learn more or 
order the best wallet you have ever owned.  	  
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